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November 10, 2021 
 
RE:  City of Meridian Backflow Tester List 2022 
 
Dear Backflow Prevention Assembly Tester, 
 
The City of Meridian is once again completing its annual Backflow Prevention Tester List update for the 
2022 calendar year. We provide this list as a courtesy to help our customers in selecting a backflow 
prevention assembly tester. This list will be distributed beginning January 1st, 2022 in the same format as 
past years, sent with each testing letter, and available online at: www.meridiancity.org/backflow. The list 
will include company name, contact information, and current testing price of each tester. They will be 
listed in order of testing price from lowest to highest, followed by testers submitting prices with varying 
ranges, and end with testers who choose not to submit a price.   
 
If you wish to be included on the 2022 list, please review the REQUIRMENTS of the “Backflow Prevention 
Assembly Tester-Price Submittal and Requirements Form” and IDAPA’s Rules provided with the enclosed 
Tester List and Submittal Form. If you agree, please fill out, sign and return to the Meridian Water Division 
along with your 2022 testing price and copies of your current BAT License and Testing Equipment 
Calibration Certification. Deadline for submittal is December 21, 2021.  
 
Note:  Testers who wish to be added after the December 21st will still have the opportunity, but will be 

included at the bottom of the list with “call for quote” in lieu of a testing price. 
 
As always, we truly appreciate, and thank you for the hard work and effort you have provided over the 
past year assisting us with our Backflow Prevention Program and look forward to your continued effort 
and partnership in the coming year, helping to further protect our City’s drinking water. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the City of Meridian Water Division at 208-888-5242 
or e-mail us at backflow@meridiancity.org.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
City of Meridian 
Water Division / Cross Connection Section 
 
Enclosures:  2021 Price Submittal and Requirements Form 
                                IDAPA 24.05.01 Rule 650/IDAPA 58.01.08.552  
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